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NEW WEBSITE

We are thrilled to our announce our new website will be launching during the Winter
Holidays.

We have been working hard behind the scenes to create a fresh design with updated features and
a clearer window into life at the College.

Thank you to all the students, staff, parents and alumni who've already shared their reflections —
your words will be part of what makes the new site so special.

There’s still a chance to be involved. If you’'d like to contribute a short comment or testimonial,
the form is still open for a little longer.

Testimonial Form

We can’t wait to share the new website with you. Stay tuned!
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